
Submission: Buyer’s Call 15 days 
To: GTA Submissions 
From: Mark O’Brien, Mauri ANZ /George Weston Foods Ltd  
Date: 5 May 2017 time 9.34am 
 
Agree that 15 days is too long a period within a month for a seller to respond to a buyers call, concur 
as suggested week is more reasonable 
 
A reasonable delivery notice period required under buyers call is probably influenced by the volume 
of the contract as well. I don’t know if that introduces a greater than desired level of complexity to 
the Trade Rules. It is significantly more onerous for a supplier to arrange freight on a  2000T contract 
with 7 days’ notice than it is a 500T contract.  
I note that the Trade currently deals with this by contract parties specifying  max # of Tonnes which 
can be called on within any specified period. 
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